
CITY OF BRIGHTON 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED REZONING OF PROPERTY 
AUGUST 16, 2021 

 
Please take notice that the City of Brighton Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on 
Monday, Aug 16, 2021 at 7:00 pm, at the Brighton Community Center, located at 555 Brighton St. The 
Planning Commission will consider the following:  
  
Final approval recommendation for Rezoning Parcel Identification Number: 4718-30-300-018 from R-1 
Single-family Residential to a PUD (Planned Unit Development). 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The rezoning is being requested in order to facilitate the re-development of the parcel into a multiple-
family housing development. A final site plan for the development has been submitted as part of the 
rezoning request.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the City of Brighton Community 
Development Department at (810) 844-5149. 
 
To comply with the AMERICAN DISIBILITIES ACT (ADA): Any citizen requesting accommodations to 
attend this meeting/function, and/or obtain this notice in alternate formats, please contact Patty 
Thomas, ADA Coordinator (810) 225-8001, at least five (5) business days prior to the meeting/function. 
 

           Michael Caruso 
         Community Development 

          City of Brighton 
 

Parcel under Consideration 
Address: 1010 State Street 
Parcel ID Number: 4718-30-300-018 


